

South Bay U.C.W.



U.C.W. met at South Bay United Church hall on Wednesday, March 13 for a pot luck lunch at 12:00 noon. And what a lunch it was!

The meeting proper started at 1:30 with president Sandra Emlaw opening with a reading about a Resident Tourist.

Our purpose, theme hymn and the Lord's Prayer followed.

Skip's devotional was based on Thessalonians chapter 12, verses one to eleven. We are all gifted in some way and we should have gratitude for the gifts we are granted.

Twelve members and one guest answered roll call by wearing green and telling something about St. Patrick's day. Fifty sick calls were made.

Minutes of the February meeting were read, corrected and approved.

The ladies will supplied coffee and muffins after the sunrise service on Easter morning. Maureen and pat volunteered to host this early morning breakfast.

The covenanting service for minister David Colwell will be held at South Bay United Church on Sunday, April 28 at 4:00 p.m. U.C.W. are supplying the food to follow the service.

The ladies filled in their 2013 schedule up to and including June.

Collection was received and dedicated.

Alice's program challenged the ladies to dig deep in their memories to identify old time products. She finished by reading about the problem other old timers have as they age.

Prayer closed the meeting.

T: 613.476.9104

Upcoming Events

Thursday, April 4 – Milford Friendship Circle will meet at the home of Maureen Rudd at 1:30 p.m. Maureen has Thought for the Day; Roll Call—bring hygienic articles for Alternatives for Women; Alice has program.

Wednesday, April 10 – South Bay U.C.W. will meet at the church hall at 1:30 p.m. Irene Rudd has devotional; Roll Call—-bring apple juice; lunch—Pat York and Sandra Emlaw; Program—Brenda Minaker; Objective—toiletries for Alternatives for Women.

Saturday, May 18 – Reserve this day to attend South bay United Church yard sale to pick up the bargain of the year.

printcraft





Complete Automotive Service

BRENT & GLENDON WALKER 1955 County Road 17, Milford, ON K0K 2P0 (613) 476-2837

We sell garbage bag tags!

W: www.southmarysburghmirror.com

The South Marysburgh Mirror

April, 2013 Volume 27, Number 3

Published monthly by Steve Ferguson, 3032 County Road 10, PO Box 64, Milford, ON KOK 2PO

ISSN Number 1181-6333

E: themirror@kos.net

Submissions to **The Mirror** are welcome through regular mail or email! Letters, advertisements, articles, photos or other submissions must be accompanied by the author or creator's name, street & (if applicable) email address and telephone number. All claims and opinions expressed are those of the individual writers and advertisers, not the South Marysburgh Mirror.

We reserve the right to reject or edit letters, articles and advertisements.